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American Association of University Professors

Academic Freedom for a Free Society

January 11, 2012

Dr. Robert Coombe

Office of the Chancellor
University of Denver

2199 South University Boulevard
Denver, Colorado 80208

Dear Chancellor Coombe:

We have yet to _reccive a response to our letter of November 30, 2011, concerning the
case of Professor Arthur N. Gilbert. A copy of that letter is enclosed for your convenience.

The issues we raised in that case remain of concern to us. We hope to hear from you

shortly.
Sincerely,
Anita Levy, Ph.D.
Associate Secretary
Enclosure

ce: Provost Gregg Kvistad
Dean Christopher Hill, Josef Korbel School of International Studies
Professor Dean Saitta, President, AAUP Chapter
Professor Arthur N. Gilbert
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